
The federal and state gun laws are already onerous and have not made anyone safer. SB 941 turns 

legitimate exchanges between citizens into crimes and will result in honest citizens becoming felons 

which is its obvious intent. The gun laws already existing demonstrate a government that has little or no 

respect for the Constitution that created it.   
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